
 

Celebrate the holiday season with the RRCA 

Swing Sisters Fabulous 40’s Holiday Saturday, 

December 15 at 7:30 

River Raisin Music Theatre Company presents 

White Christmas 

December 21, 22, 28, 29, & 30 

Tickets on Sale Now 

River Raisin Dance Academy 

December News 

 
 
 
 
 
eptember News 
 

Education – Experience – Excitement - Excellence 

 
 A $25 deposit for each costume is now overdue. The 

average cost of a costume is between $30- $60. You 
will be invoiced for the costume balance in January.  
 

 We no longer follow the Monroe Public school 
system for our snow day closings. Class cancellations 
due to inclement weather will be sent through text, 
email, and voicemail. You can also check the website: 
www.riveraisincentre.org 
 

 The theme of the Spring Recital is Movie Magic. As 
we begin working on recital dances, we remind you 
that attendance is extremely important. Excessive 
absenteeism may result in reduced participation in 
the dance. 

 
 Studio space changes will be happening this month 

due to White Christmas rehearsals. Please pay close 
attention over the next few weeks.  

 
 Just a reminder that no food or drinks are allowed in 

the inner lobby or house of the Theatre. Please eat at 
the tables in the outer lobby.  
 

 No classes will be held December 20th – January 1st.  
We hope you enjoy your Holiday! 

 
 Regularly scheduled classes will be held on 

Wednesday, January 2nd to make up for Halloween 
and Thursday, January 3rd to make up for 
Thanksgiving. 

 
 Congratulations to the River Raisin Ballet Company 

for another beautiful production of The Nutcracker!  
A Special Thank You to all parents who volunteered 
their time to help make the production a success! 

 

 

 

 

Record numbers attended 

our production of The 

Nutcracker this year! 

 

 

 

http://www.riveraisincentre.org/

